
In the event of a large-scale disaster,

Let's report the safety to Chiba 
University Safety Confirmation 
System(ANPIC)

Chiba University will introduce the "Safety Confirmation System (ANPIC)" from March 2023. This 
makes it possible to aggregate the safety information of students, faculty members, and employees 
in real time in the event of a disaster and use it for prompt disaster response.
Students, faculty members, and employees should make initial registration for ANPIC in case of
an unpredictable large-scale disaster, and make sure that they can report their safety.

1st STEP

2nd STEP

★ Implementation Disaster Drill for AY 2022★
A disaster drill including a safety report drill will be held on Thursday, March 16, 
2023. On the day of the drill, a safety confirmation request will be issued around 
11:00 a.m. Students, faculty and staff are requested to complete the safety 
report by Friday, March 24, 2023, referring to the above information.

Initial 
Registration
How to register initially

It is possible to secure multiple safety 
reporting ways by initial registration!

You can :
Receive “The safety confirmation e-mail” with multiple 
e-mail addresses

Report your safety from The Smartphone App

Report your safety from LINE App

Safety 
Reports

How to report your safety

Two Ways to Report Your Safety︕
Report from “The safety confirmation e-mail” that arrives at 
the registered e-mail address (or app)

Login to the ANPIC site (https://anpic-v-chiba-
u.jecc.jp/chiba-u) and report your safety

In the event of a disaster, ensure your own 
safety and report your safety promptly!
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